

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

April 22, 2025

COTTON, Brandon D, Agent B&N TOWING LLC 6044 N 64TH St #4 Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Brandon D. Cotton:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Recycling, Salvaging or Towing Vehicle License application for the premises located at 3909 W Good Hope Rd., based upon your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, April 22, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Recycling, Salvaging or Towing Vehicle License based upon your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

MES R. OWCZARSKI

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

April 22, 2025

JESSICA BROWN 2815 E CARPENTER #A Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Ms. Jessica Brown:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Class D Operator's License application based upon your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, April 22, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Class D Operator's License application based upon your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

MES R. OWCZARSKI

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

April 22, 2025

ARTIGA, Lisa MARIE, Agent FUTURO ARTIGA CO. 3180 S 27TH ST Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Lisa Marie Artiga:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Tattoo and Body Piercing Establishment License application for the premises located at 3180 S 27TH St., based on fitness of location via historical events that happened at the location and applicant testimony.

On Tuesday, April 22, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Tattoo and Body Piercing License application based on fitness of location via historical events that happened at the location and applicant testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARS

City/Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

April 22, 2025

HICKMAN, Ryan E, Agent AUTO WRECKERS MILWAUKEE TOWING & RECYCLING LLC 3162 S 29TH ST Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Ryan Hickman:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Recycling, Salvaging or Towing Premises License application for the premises located at 2776 S 34th St., based upon the aldermanic and applicant testimony.

On Tuesday, April 22, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Recycling, Salvaging or Towing Premises License application based upon the aldermanic and applicant testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,







Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

April 22, 2025

KEY, Dominic S, Agent KEY & WIGLEY LLC 3432 W LISBON AV Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Dominic S. Key:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Class A Fermented Malt License application for the premises located at 3432 W Lisbon Av., based upon concentration and the applicant and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, April 22, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Class A Fermented Malt License application based upon concentration and the applicant and aldermanic testimony

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZĄRS





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

April 22, 2025

REA MACIAS, Juan D, Agent REA MOTOR SPORTS LLC 4828 S 13TH ST #B8 Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Juan D. Rea Macias:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's License application for the premises located at 4828 S 13TH St #B8, based on aldermanic testimony citing a waiting period to see the first results of the new business model at this location.

On Tuesday, April 22, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's License application based on aldermanic testimony citing a waiting period to see the first results of the new business model at this location.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZĄRSKI

City clerk

